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Dr Linda  

COOPER

OBJ2013/8038/P 14/01/2014  15:38:12 I oppose this application as it will create a new pavement crossover, with the risks to road and 

pavement users associated with such a parking arrangement.

It will be at odds with the impeccable restoration made to date to the building at 4 Maresfield Gdns  

and it will remove garden wall and the front garden, an effect which will be detrimental to the 

Conservation Area.

11 Mourne House

11 Maresfield 

Gardens

11 Mourne House

NW3 5SL

Mr Stephen V 

Williams 

Netherhall 

Neighbourhood 

Association

OBJ2013/8038/P 10/01/2014  11:45:17 The Netherhall Neighbourhood Association oppose the introduction of an off road car parking space at 

4 Maresfield Gardens as it will create a new pavement crossover, removal of garden wall and the loss 

of front garden which will be detrimental to the Conservation Area.

We note that no plans are shown by Camden for this application. The current restoration of the House 

at No 4 and its external areas including the rebuilt new front garden wall has been exemplary and it is 

unfortunate that such a benefit to the Conservation Area is now placed at risk by this application.

Little House A, 

16A Maresfield 

Gardens

Little House A, 

16A Maresfield 

Gardens

NW3 5SU
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